
 

  

Reminder 

Supervisor Matt Letourneau to Hold “Dulles Direct” Town Hall Meeting 

Wednesday, September 26, 2012, 7:00 PM 
Mercer Middle School 

42129 Greenstone Drive, Stone Ridge, VA  

As part of his “Dulles Direct” initiative to bring county government closer to citizens, Supervisor 
Matt Letourneau will be holding his third quarterly Town Hall meeting on 
Wednesday, September 26 at 7 p.m. at Mercer Middle School.   

Supervisor Letourneau is holding this meeting in Stone Ridge to make residents aware of an 
important issue regarding the configuration of Gum Spring Road.  Staff from VDOT and from 
the Loudoun County Office of Transportation Services will be on hand to discuss a plan to 
significantly change traffic flow at the Route 50 intersection.  Residents who travel this corridor 
are strongly encouraged to attend this meeting and help spread the word to your neighbors.  In 
addition, Dulles District School Board Representative Jeff Morse will be present to give a 
back to school update.  While the Town Hall meeting will be open to all, priority for questions 
and comments will be given to citizens of the Dulles District.    

News Alert: Board of Supervisors Approves Athletic Field Initiative 

Last night, the Board of Supervisors uniamously approved  Supervisor 
Letourneau's Athletic Field Initiative. This initiative directs county staff and the Parks, 
Recreation and Open Space Board (PROSB) to inventory actual usage at all county and school 
athletic fields, review existing MOU's with athletic leagues, and recommend field improvements 
and costs.  It further requests the Joint Board/School Board Committee work with the PROS and 
staff to review the current status of LCPS shared use fields and provide recommendations for 
increasing use, as well as feasibility of the county taking over maintenance at school 
fields.  Finally, this item directs staff to develop and implement a plan to provide portable 
restrooms at LCPS fields with the expense to be calculated by staff and reimbursed by field 



users.  A progress update will be provided to the BOS in November, with a final report 
completed in January 2013.  Look for more information in next week's email newsletter, or click 
here to read the item approved by the Board.  

Citizens can receive regular updates on Supervisor Letourneau’s Facebook page by “liking” his 
site (key word: Supervisor Matt Letourneau).  Supervisor Letourneau also has a monthly Dulles 
Direct newsletter.  To sign up, visit www.loudoun.gov/dulles.  You may also contact him at 
Matt.Letourneau@loudoun.gov or call his office at 703-771-5069. 

  

 To unsubcribe from future updates, please click here.  

 
 


